Reception Class Newsletter

We have begun our "Down on the Farm” theme this week and the children have found out
about animal babies. They talked about the adults and noticed how they were the same
and different to their babies

| 1n literacy, our focus story was "What the Ladybird Heard". The children discussed the
robbers and how they tried fo steal the prize cow. We talked about the instructions the
robbers had used and how the animals had managed to trick them.

In maths, we focused on directional language including left and right, forward and
backwards. The children read instruction cards to direct a partner. We talked about why
giving instructions might be important in real life situations. The children enjoyed
inputing instructions into Bee Bot (a programmable toy). They learnt how to send the Bee
Bot on a journey around a series of obstacles. They also enjoyed using a Bee Bot app on
the mini iPads to practise their coding skills. We also had a focus on subtraction, using a
number-line to help record our answers.

The children have been finding out about ladybirds and how they grow. They all shared a
variety of facts about ladybirds and we used a search engine to find out even more. We
looked closely at the ladybird life cycle and the children were surprised by how the larvae
were so different from the adult ladybirds.
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Super stars
Well done to Fenna and Sienna A who are

our stars of the week.
Fantastic effort!

Our VIP's for lunch today were Lauren and
Emily. Supper manners!

Warmer weather

Please send your children into school
with sun hats or caps as the weather
warms up. These will need to be named
to avoid any mix-ups.

Please also check that water bottles
and uniform items are still labelled.

" Have a lovely weekend,
Mo JELS, Lidhdle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Lewington

T




tWinkl www.twinkl.co.uk

Cepyrigh © Twink it

<)




tWinkl www.twinkl.co.uk

Cepyrigh © Twink it

<)




tWinkl www.twinkl.co.uk

Cepyrigh © Twink it

<)




